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New Braunfels Emergency Operations Center Flood Update 
Debris Cleanup Information 

 
 

New Braunfels, Texas —  The City of New Braunfels is continuing efforts to help residents affected by 
floodwaters by making further arrangements for debris removal.   
 
Residents that have homes that were damaged by floodwaters and have debris that needs to be picked up, 
please contact the city to report your location.  This can be done by filling out a quick form on the city’s 
website by logging on to http://www.nbtexas.org/disasterrecovery or you can report your location by 
phone using the city’s non-emergency information line at 830-221-4351.  
 
Once those locations have been identified, the City Solid Waste Division will contact residents with a date 
they can expect crews to pick up that debris.  
 
In an effort to expedite the debris removal process, please place all debris curbside in the following 
separated piles, including construction debris, vegetative debris, and large appliances. (See the attached 
graphic for further details.)   
 
Do not place debris near, on, or under trees, poles, or other structures that would make removal difficult.  
 
For brush that needs to be removed, please make sure limbs are no longer than 10’ in length, and no more 
than 18” in diameter.  
 
 
  {Graphic attached} 
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